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To the members of the House Judiciary Committee: 
 
My name is Paul Wnuk and I am a resident of Leominster, MA.   I am writing to you today in support 
of House Bill H6637, for the following reasons.  
 
This bill makes clear what should always be the legal standard — those being detained or in police 
custody should never be subject to sexual abuse or rape from “peace officers.”  It is common sense 
that those who are detained or under arrest are legally incapable of consenting to sexual acts with 
peace officers who hold enormous power over them. We can never tolerate predators in any 
profession. 
 

Please vote YES on  H6637 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul Wnuk 


